
FORT HAMER ROAD PD&E STUDY
From Upper Manatee River Road to US 301

Public Hearing
December 4, 2024

We want your input on
the Preferred Alternative!

How to comment:
• Submit a comment form tonight

• Mail comment form to Anthony Russo, 
Manatee County Project Manager

• Send e-mail to info@forthamerroad.com

PROVIDE FEEDBACK

Stay up to date with 
project information by 
scanning the QR code to 
visit the project website.

Please submit comments by December 16, 2024

PUBLIC HEARING

Comments postmarked by Monday, December 16, 2024 will

Monday, December 16, 2024

Wednesday, December 4, 2024
Parrish United Methodist Church

become part of the public hearing record.


